
 
Kishwaukee College 
Medical Assistant 

Fall 2021 Advisory Committee 
 

Meeting Date:  October 6, 2021 
Time:   1:30pm – 2:30pm 

 
External Participants: 15 
Dana McKinney-Educator-Rochelle Community Hospital 
Matt Johnson-Director of Talent Acquisition-Northwestern Medicine 
Kelly Collins-Director of Operations-RMG Primary Care, Orthopedics and Rheumatology DeKalb and 
Sandwich 
Erin Cohan-Recruitment Manager-



Medical Assistant program for the benefit of our community and employers.  
 

II. Program Update  
Committee reviewed spring 2021 meeting minutes and approved them.  Dean shared enrollment and 
financial information, identifying that there is limited historical data since program began in spring 2021. 
The 1st cohort (Spring 2021 start) has 6 students enrolled. The 2nd cohort (Fall 2021 start) has 5 students 
enrolled. 
 
The program is currently serving two cohorts.  Initially program was designed as a spring start, but 
after reevaluation, it was determined that a fall start would be better because it fits better with the 
academic calendar and graduating high school seniors’ schedules. From this point forward, 
program will begin each cohort in the fall, student clinical externships will be every summer, with a 
August graduation date. Open Admissions for the fall 2022 cohort will be held February 1, 2022- 
May 31, 2022.  
 
Reviewed the objectives and goals of the Medical Assistant program: Prepare competent entry-
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